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From: noelle fortune. [

Sent: Sunday 15 November 2020 21:21
To: forwardplan
Subject: Development plan review

To whom it may concern,

We are writing to you in relation to the proposal to construct a windfarm in Meelick and to voice our disapproval and
objection. There are numerous reasons to be completely appalled by this idea and not a single reason in its favour.
To list just a few major concerns, firstly the unknown impact on our health and wellbeing. These massive windmills,
barely a stones throw from our house can do nothing but negatively impact on our lives every single day for the rest of
our lives.

Secondly, the damage to our local ecosystem cannot be measured, the damage caused even during construction will
be irreversible. The beautiful local landscape will be disfigured. We are completely against this proposal in any shape
or form.

Yours Sincerely,

Paul & Noelle O'Riordan,

COUNTY COZ
RECEIVED O/






